
Notice 

The Surrey County Council 

B2220 Walton Street and B2220 Mere Road, Walton on the Hill (20 mph Speed Limit) 

Order 202- 

Surrey County Council propose to make the above named Order, under Section 84 of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 “the Act” (as amended) and all other enabling powers, the 

effect of which will be to impose a 20 mph speed limit in that length of B2220 Walton Street 

and B2220 Mere Road, Walton on the Hill that extends from a point 40m north-east of the 

eastern side of the junction with D1118 Deans Lane, to the lamp column lettered and 

numbered N15 at the north-eastern junction with C55 Ebbisham Lane. The speed limit 

proposed by this Order shall not apply to vehicles used by special forces in accordance with 

the Road Traffic Exemptions (Special Forces) (Variation and Amendment) Regulations 2011. 

 

A copy of a plan showing the lengths of road to which the Order relates, a Statement of the 

Council’s reasons for proposing to make the Order and a Statement of the Council’s guidelines 

on the acceptance of objections to Traffic Regulation Orders may be viewed on-line at 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-plans-consultations/roads-and-

transport-consultations. These documents may also be viewed together with a copy of the 

draft Order at: - 1.  Reception, Surrey County Council, Woodhatch Place, 11 Cockshot Hill, 

Woodhatch, Reigate, RH2 8EF during normal opening hours; 2. Reception, Surrey County 

Council, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ during normal opening 

hours at; 3. Banstead Library, The Horseshoe, Bolters Lane, Banstead, Surrey SM7 2AW 

From Tuesday to Saturday between 9:30am and 5:30pm. If you wish to object to the proposed 

Order, or make representations thereto, you must send the grounds for your objection or 

representations (including any in support) by either: – a) using the online form via the webpage 

quoted above; or b) in writing to the undersigned at Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel 

House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, by 03 January 2024. 

Dated:  07 December 2023 

Lucie Monie 

Director - Highways & Transport 

Enquiries to: Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, 

GU4 7BQ Tel: 0300 200 1003 


